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VERMONT YAN KEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET

2.C.2.1
RUTLAND. VERMONT 05701 FVY 81-149

REPLY TO:

ENGINEERING OFFICE
1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FRAMINGH AM. M ASSACH USETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 617-872 8100

October 27, 1981 -
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FUnited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission pf gg i LJ g
Washington, D. C. 20555 M

$ OCT3 01981> l

E,[ vis. tog [ MDAtten tion : Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief -r
Operating Reactors Branch #2 'h h
Division of Licensing
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References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, dated September 24, 1980
(c) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 81-15, dated January 27, 1981

Subject: Reactor Protection System (RPS) Power Supply

Dear Sir:

In Reference (c), Vermont Yankee committed to ins tall redundant Class lE
protection at the interface of the non-Class lE power suoplies and the RPS.
The schedule for this modification was proposed tssuming timely receipt of
qualified equipment. Vermont Yankee ordered the necessary material early in
March of 1981, and delivery was scheduled for September 'll,1981.

We have recently been informed by the vendor that qualified equipment
will not be available in time to implement this change during our 1981
refueling outage. We have requested that this equipment be qualified and
provided as soon as possible. We intend to install this modification during
the fil at outage of sufficient detration following receipt of qualified
equipment.

We trust this information will be sa tisfactory; however, should you have
any ques tions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

R. L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
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